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09 June 2021 
 
 
Matthew Hooton 
By email: fyi-request-15615-a02cd2b6@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
 
City Rail Link (CRL) – Official Information Act Request 
 
We refer to your LGOIMA request to Auckland Council of 31 May 2021 with respect to the “costs of securing 
subsurface rights for the City Rail Link”. 
 
This request was transferred to City Rail Link Limited by Auckland Council on 1 June 2021 on the basis that the 
information requested more closely aligns with the functions of CRLL.  
 
You requested the following information: 
 

1. The total cost already paid or agreed to be paid by CRLL for subsurface rights, up until 11.59pm on 
28 May 2021. 

2. The total costs paid by CRLL for consultants and other external providers in relation to 1 above. 

3. CRLL's total cost estimate of further subsurface rights, beyond those covered by 1 above, to allow 
the completion of the project. 

4. CRLL's total cost estimate for consultants and other external providers in relation to 3 above. 

 
Response 
 
The OIA requires that we advise you of our decision on your request no later than 20 working days after the 
day we received your request.  We received your request on 1 June 2021 and will endeavour to respond to 
your request as soon as possible, and in any event, no later than 30 June 2021, being 20 working days after 
the day your request was received.  
 
If you wish to discuss this with us in the meantime, please feel free to contact us at info@cityraillink.govt.nz.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
Rick Galli 
Head of Property  
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